
DWES will be present on the Leading Edge Technology confer-
ence in Amsterdam. On Wednesday, 8 June 2011, the editors 
of DWES have been invited to attend a lunchmeeting with all 
topical editors.

Regards

Ignaz Worm
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s We are pleased to announce Gertjan Medema had 
taken over the Chief-editor position of Gary Amy. 

Gary will take place in the advisory board.

http://www.let2011.org

